

## BERGEN COUNTY TECHNICAL SCHOOLS / SPECIAL SERVICES

## District Administration Office

540 Farview Avenue, Paramus, New Jersey 07652 • Tel. (201) 343-6000 ext. 4056 • Fax (201) 996-6978 • Email: johsus@bergen.org

John O. Susino
Business Administrator / Board Secretary

June 5, 2020

Germano "Jerry" Rubino, AIA, Principal Di Cara | Rubino Architects 30 Galesi Drive, #200 Wayne, NJ 07470

Dear Jerry:

I am writing this letter to express my appreciation and gratitude to Di Cara | Rubino Architects for your firm's professionalism, guidance and partnership throughout the duration of our numerous projects.

The Bergen County Technical Schools and Special Services Boards of Education hired Di Cara | Rubino Architects as its Architect of Record three years ago. Since that time, your firm has spearheaded a number of important capital improvement projects. Through these projects, Di Cara | Rubino Architects has shown its expertise in all phases of design, bidding, and construction administration. In particular, you and Allison Sroka, Project Manager, have provided clear, concise direction, pragmatic design options, realistic cost estimates, timeframes, and laid out several scenarios for the Boards to consider. You have guided me with expert project management and top-notch design expertise. Because of this, I consider Di Cara | Rubino Architects to be a trusted advisor, a firm that I rely on when making decisions and recommendations to the Boards.

In addition to the firm's expertise, Di Cara | Rubino Architects exhibits a level of communication and professionalism that is second to none. You and Allison kept our projects on track throughout the entire process, providing pertinent information at each milestone, and with enough time for review and discussion. Your knowledge and understanding of industry trends, as well as your ability to lead us every step of the way has been impressive.

I consider Di Cara | Rubino Architects to be a true partner, trusted advisor, and has the team that will get any project done correctly. It is with great confidence that I would recommend your firm to any prospective client.

It has truly been my privilege to work with you and Allison on our numerous projects and I look forward to our continued partnership.

Warmest Regards,

John Susino

**Business Administrator**